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Calendar Year 2025 Pay for Performance Incentive Payment 
Update 

April 8, 2025 

We are writing to inform you of an important update regarding the Pay-for-Performance 

(P4P) incentive program for calendar year (CY) 2025. 

Due to ongoing fiscal challenges, CBH will not be offering a P4P incentive payment for 

CY 2025. This difficult decision was made to help ensure the financial sustainability of our 

organization and to ensure the continued delivery of essential behavioral health services to 

Philadelphians enrolled in Medicaid. CBH will continue to track the P4P metrics and 

provide agencies with their individual data just as we have historically done.    

We remain committed to working closely with our provider network to improve outcomes 

and advance health equity. While the P4P incentive payment will not be available for CY 

2025, we will continue to explore meaningful ways to support and collaborate with our 

provider network on quality improvement efforts and system innovations. 

 We will provide future updates as they become available, including any developments 

related to incentive programs beyond 2025. 

Thank you for your continued partnership and dedication to the individuals and 

communities we serve. If you have any questions, please contact your provider relations 

representative. 

https://cbhphilly.org/

